
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2014-071   Date: October 2014 

 
Subject: TV Licences 
 
 
 
This request asked: 
 
How much has the Serious Fraud Office spent on TV licenses in the last year from the date of 

the request. 

In the last year from the date of the request the Serious Fraud Office had spent £145.50 on a 

television licence. 

 
 
 


